
 

 

17 October 2016 

 

POSTPONEMENT OF MEC MTHEMBU’S MEETING  

WITH ALL DISTRICT MAYORS 

 

 

This serves to inform the members of the Media that the Department of Agriculture 

and Rural Developments meeting with KwaZulu-Natal District Mayors that was 

planned for tomorrow, 18 October 2016 at the KZN Provincial Public Service 

Training Academy in Glenwood, Durban has been postponed due to unforeseen 

circumstances.  

 

The new date of the meeting will be communicated in due course. We sincerely 

apologize any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued by KZN DARD Ministry 

Khaye Nkwanyana 

Media Liaison Officer 

083 9529723 

khayelihle.nkwanyana@kzndard.gov.za  
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